
 

 

 
 
June 3, 2024 
 
City of Deadwood  
Finance Office 
Attn: Jessica McKeown 
 
 
Dear Ms. McKeown: 
 
On behalf of Deadwood-Lead Economic Development Corporation (DLEDC), I would like 
to request $38,000 be released as the full amount allocated to DLEDC in the 2024 
budget. 
 
This year’s focus is on advertising development incentives for builders, promoting 
revolving loan funds, connecting workers with quality jobs in Deadwood, and building 
strong community partnerships. 
 
Thank you to the City of Deadwood for your continued support of DLEDC and economic 
development in the region.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Emma Garvin 
Executive Director 
Deadwood-Lead Economic Development Corp.  
 
 


